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14 September 2023

NZL Presentation to New Zealand Shareholders Association

Please find attached a copy of the presentation that NZL Director, Christopher Swasbrook gave on Wednesday, 13 
September 2023 to the New Zealand Shareholders Association in Auckland.

For further information please contact:

Richard Milsom - Director, NZRLM    
Mobile: 021 274 2476                                               
Email: richard@nzrlm.co.nz                                  

Christopher Swasbrook - Director, NZRLC    
Mobile: 021 928 262                                               
Email: chris@nzrlc.co.nz                            


